April 29, 2011

El Dorado County Board of Supervisors 330 Fair Lane Placerville, CA 95667

Dear Supervisors:

I would like to recommend that Maria Quintero be appointed to the El Dorado County Mental Health Commission. The commission voted in favor of Maria at our April 27, 2011 meeting.

Maria Quintero has attended the prerequisite number of regular commission meetings, has attended a special meeting and has attended commission member training. In addition to her employment, Maria works very hard in the area of Latino outreach within her church. She is well respected within the Latino community and will be an asset to the commission. Maria very much believes in early treatment of mental health issues and will be invaluable in fostering this belief.

I wholeheartedly recommend Maria Quintero as a Mental Health Commission member.

Sincerely,

Claudia Ball, Chairperson West Slope Council, El Dorado County Mental Health Commission